
   

  Page 1 of 1 
   

 

 

Weekly News – 29th September 2017  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week some of our children had the privilege of 
working with our drama teacher, Mrs Howe and the 
poet, Roger Stevens. This was an exciting project, which 
was filmed live and interactive by LGfL. Two other 
schools participated on-line and schools throughout 
Kingston will all be able to view the workshop soon on 
the LGfL website. We hope that there will be other 
opportunities to participate in this project at a later 
date.  

Unfortunately, several members of staff and many 
children have been struggling with coughs, colds and 
flu-type symptoms recently. Please find an opportunity 
to remind your child about good hygiene habits around 
using tissues, coughing, washing hands and so on. 
Thanks for your support with this important matter. 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Year 4 Team  

Homework Reminder 

Homework will be set on a Friday and should be completed 
and returned to school on the following Wednesday. 

English 

Your child will be bringing home a grammar sheet on 
prepositions. This will consolidate work we have been doin 
gin English this week. The children have chosen the level of 
challenge that suits them. They should complete the sheet 
following the instructions at the top and use their best 
handwriting.  

Please ensure they write their name at the top! 

 

Date Reminders 

Fern Speak auditions w/c 2nd 
October 2017 

  Announcements 

Please ensure home school 
notebooks are completed 
and signed by both parent 
and child each week. 

Spelling and times tables 
practice should be done on 
a daily basis for 5 to 10 
minutes. Please continue to 
read and enjoy books with 
your child as often as 
possible.  

The school is currently 
updating the Mathletics 
system with our new class 
details. We will set your child 
some work to do as soon as 
we can. Watch this space! 

IMPORTANT! 

PLEASE COULD YOUR CHILD 
BRING IN A WASHED PLASTIC 
2litre/4pint MILK BOTTLE 
(INCLUDING LID)? THANK 
YOU. 
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